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UPDATE ON COVID-19 SCREENING 

AKOSOMBO INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 

 

Further to our Press Statement on the COVID-19 screening exercise that 

was undertaken at the Akosombo International School for students and 

staff, we wish to provide the following updates on the situation: 

• Currently all Staff and Students have been screened 

•  Those who tested positive are doing well under the management 

and treatment of the VRA Medical team. 

• Precautionary measures such as temperature checks, social 

distancing, handwashing and sanitizing continue to be observed 

with strict adherence. 

• A Shift System for students has been adopted to curb the spread of 

the infection. 

We wish to re-assure parents and the general public that they must 

continue to remain calm. We shall give periodic updates on the situation. 
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